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A MASSIVE CONGRATULATIONS TO THE TEAM 
AT WONDER  GRIP® IN ACHIEVING THEIR 

SMETA 4-PILLAR ACCREDITATION!

A SUCCESS STORY IN DIFFICULT GLOBAL TIMES – WORKING 
AGAINST THE ODDS! 

Here at Wonder Grip®, we are absolutely delighted to have achieved our SMETA 4-pillar 
accreditation. A true mark that we take the Ethical compliance and Management within 
our operation extremely seriously;  in terms of both complying and implementing the 
ETI Base code, ensuring our workers are treated fairly, humanely and in turn we  create a 
company culture of safety and good working ethics and best practices.  

The Senior Management at Wonder Grip®  are extremely proud of every member of the 
Team within the organisational hierarchy in achieving this accreditation. Here at 
Wonder Grip®, we have a great team spirit within our global company network and 
work hard with all of our stakeholders to maintain this.

THE VALUE OF SMETA TO OUR BUSINESS 

SMETA (Sedex Members Ethical Trade Audit) is an audit method used across 150 
countries to evaluate all aspects of responsible business practice in global supply chains. 
Specifically, the 4-pillar SMETA encompasses labour standards, health and safety, the 
environment, and business ethics. The Supplier Ethical Data Exchange (Sedex) 
developed SMETA for suppliers to share ethical practices and reduce audit duplication, 
saving time, money, and resources.

As stated by Andrew Blasi, Director of a leading International trade and regulatory affairs 
consulting firm: “Ethical business conduct is, at its core, a principles-based or values-
based approach to the way an organization operates.”

THE SMETA METHOD
At Wonder Grip®, we utilise the SMETA 
audit method. SMETA makes it easier 
for us as a company to determine our 
strengths and drive continuous 
improvement within our supply chain. 
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